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New Hours for Commercial 
Delayed to Accommodate Delivery
 
In view of the delays in businesses applying
permits that each firm requires, HMGoG
applications by a further period of 7 
now commence as of Monday 17th July
required to have completed their deliverie
9:30am. 
 
It is expected that this will give the 
permits, and for firms who wish to
consideration. All such applications are
due consideration immediately. 
 
Please send applications to:  
 
Ministry for Infrastructure and Planning
Suite 735, Europort 
mip@gibraltar.gov.gi 
 
 

of Transport, Traffic and Technical Services 

  •  Joshua Hassan House, Secretary’s Lane  •  Gibraltar GX11

    f +350 20076223    e mttt@gibraltar.gov.gi    w gibraltar.gov.gi

 Vehicles in Main Street – Commencement
Delivery Firms 

applying for their Main Street permits, and the
HMGoG will be extending the period for submission

 days. The new arrangements for delivery within
July 2017, although the hours by which commercial

deliveries and be out of the pedestrianised zone 

 aforementioned businesses time to apply and
to apply for further permits to make their

are to be made to the Ministry for Infrastructure

Planning 

GX11 1AA 

gibraltar.gov.gi 
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the number of these 
submission of permit 

within Main Street will 
commercial vehicles are 

 will continue to be 

and collect their new 
their submissions for 

tructure and Planning for 


